From: Noah Carson-Nelson

To: EOIA Metra

Subject: Millennium Station Concourse RFP Information Request
Date: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 5:14:04 PM

Attachments: FOIA metra for 2004 millennium station RFP ncn 3.2.16.pdf

To Whom It May Concern:

Attached is a request for information regarding the Millennium Station Concourse.

Please be in contact if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Noah Carson-Nelson
Research Analyst

UNITE HERE Local 1

218 S Wabash Ave, Ste 700
Chicago, IL 60604
312-933-4045

ncarsonnelson@uniteherel.org
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UNITEHERE!

Kathleen Haton/Thaomas Stuebner
Freedom of Information Officer, Metra
FOIA@metrarr.com

March 2, 2016

Dear Ms. Haton or Mr. Stuebner:

Pursuant to the lllinois Freedom of Information Act (5 LL.C.S. 140 et. seq.}, | am requesting to obtain
copies of the following public records pertaining to the Millennium Station Concourse {f/k/a Randolph

Street Station):

¢ Request for Proposals released in November 2004 soliciting a developer to lease retail space in
the Millennium Station Concourse. Please include any and all amendments, attachments,
exhibits, or other modifications to this RFP.

¢ Any and all respansive proposals 1o this 2004 request, including any and all amendments,
attachments, exhibits, or other modifications to responsive documents.

if there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost will exceed
$10.00. If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the
refusal to release the information.

Noah Carson-Nelson
Research Analyst, UNITE HERE Local 1
C:312-933-4045
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